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To Shayne and Members of QLD Parliament,

Please do not allow this Bill to be extended. What is going on is criminal, and this is not an emergency
situation. The mandates are useless, and this is clearly no longer about “the health of the people.” Dropping
mask mandates while not allowing unvaccinated people to live a normal life - why? Everyone knows that these
vaccines do not stop/prevent the spread of COVID. The only thing they maybe impact is the severity of the
disease - and even this is questionable. All the while, remembering that the chance of death is less than 1%
(which includes all age groups/comorbidities). If the Queensland Government implemented an early treatment
protocol - there would a lot less stress on our health system. There is no health benefit to these mandates, and
the research supports this.

I am a Cardiac Scientist. I got dux in my postgraduate studies at QUT and received many awards. I’ve been
working in Cardiology for 17 years. In other words, I’m an intelligent individual, who knows how to interpret
the research, who has seen the impact of these vaccines in the hospitals (ER and on the wards), and who can see
straight through these mandates. At a time when our hospital system needed all staff the most, I got stood down
- just like that. We were recording 0 new daily cases of Covid in QLD at the time. Since then, Covid has run
rampant, it’s done it’s thing, the vaccines are next to useless (with god-knows what long-term consequences),
and I am no more likely to spread the virus to someone else, then someone who is fully vaccinated. Combine
that with the use of PPE in the hospital setting - and I am no more likely to spread Covid than the next person.
If I am sick for an extra day, then so be it - that’s my choice to make. Or, maybe, I will be less sick then the
fully vaccinated. The research here is inconsistent. But one thing is clear - this is a blatant BREACH of
HUMAN RIGHTS, and an ACT of DISCRIMINATION.

STOP the extension of the Emergency Bill. There’s no emergency. This is CRIMINAL.

Michelle Roberts
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